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a Virtual Conversation about
CIVILITY, THE ELECTION, AND THANKSGIVING DINNER

Monday, Nov. 23, 2020, from 4-5 p.m.
Featuring Ted Wetzel, local grassroots civility advocate, and  

Dr. John C. Green, director emeritus of the Ray C. Bliss Institute of Applied Politics

Please contact Kim Haverkamp at 330-972-5155 or kh1@uakron.edu to register.
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A contentious election season has highlighted divisions in our 
nation. The Thanksgiving holiday approaches, but divisiveness 
around the dinner table is all too common because of our 
political polarization. Please join us after the election, but 
before Thanksgiving, for a discussion about practicing civility 
in our politics and at our holiday gatherings.

Ted Wetzel, a self described “regular guy” collaborated with 
18 other “regular” Americans, on a message of hope to ALL 
Americans: (1) We are not doomed (2) We can understand  
our divided America, (3) We can choose action from among  
5 grassroots areas - that almost no one knows about. 

The resulting book, in plain language, travels from the 30,000 
foot view to the family dinner table. Ted Wetzel will be joined 
by Dr. John C Green, a recognized expert on civility.
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TED WETZEL 
To learn more about Ted Wetzel, the 18 collaborators and the  
Gateway to the Grassroots, please visit Fighting-To-Understand.us




